
 

 

NADABURG UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 81 

“Quality Education: Every Student! Every Day!” 

 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

A quorum of the Nadaburg Unified School District Governing Board will be 
present at the Arizona School Boards Association Maricopa County Meeting. 

There will be no discussion of Nadaburg School District business and no Board 
action will be taken. 

 
 

 
 

Monday, October 24, 2016 
5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

 
 

Washington High School Cafeteria 
2217 W. Glendale Avenue 

Phoenix, Arizona  
 
 
 

Nadaburg Unified School District No. 81 
623-388-2121 


